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Dear Mr. Kunzler: 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
SEATTLE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 3755 
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98124-3755 

NOV 2 1 20J3 

Thank you-for taking the tim;to provide us with yOUr co~entson the Skagit River -
General Investigation Preliminary Measures. The team is evaluating all of the comments and 
responses will be posted. 

If your comment requires followup , you will get a response within 12 weeks. Some 
comments do require detailed analysis. 

The team intends to use the comments in refining the 37 preliminary measures and 
combining the best measures into alternative's and a recommended plan. We will seek additional 
public input on the alternatives and recommended plan before presenting it to Congress. 

The preliminary measures presentation, along with all of the comments, can be found by 
going to www.nws.usace.army.mil and selecting Skagit River Flood Damage Reduction Study in 
the Corps Topics box, top right hand comer. We will use this site to post responses to the 
comments. 

If you have questions, please contaCt the Project Manager, Linda Smith, at (206) 764-
6721 or linda.s.smith@usace.army.mil. 

http://www.skagitcounty.net/Common/Asp/Default.asp?d=PublicWorksSurfaceWaterManagement&c=General&p=FHMP.htm#coe

